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NOTICE OF  
BOARD MEETING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given, that a meeting of the Board of Directors 
for the Solid Waste Agency of Northwest Nebraska (SWANN) 
will be held at 7:00 p.m. December 21st, 2023 in the Chadron 
City Council Chambers, Chadron City Hall, 234 Main Street, 
Chadron, Nebraska, which meeting will be open to the public. 
An agenda for such meeting, kept continuously current, is 
available for public inspection at the SWANN office, 1010 E. 
Niobrara, Chadron, Nebraska. The agenda may be modified up 
to 24 hours prior to the meeting. Minutes of the meeting will be 
made public within ten (10) working days following the 
meeting. They may be obtained from the SWANN 
administrative office in Chadron, Nebraska. 
Jake Stewart 
Executive Director 
Published: 11/17/2023 


